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Dear Mr. Clark,

JOLEEN & MICHAEL HANKINS <kokopelligroup@alaskan.net>
Tuesday, May 22, 2018 1:43 PM

Mark Clark

Street Naming & Renaming Application
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Attached is a completed Street Naming and Renaming Application. Also attached are a couple of photos showing the general location.
Naming this alleyway or road will greatly help people trying to find the Havenhealth assisted living complex, including storage units
located on that road. My wife Joleen and 1 live on Regency Drive. We along with other neighbors constantly have to point people in the
right direction. They end up driving circles around Regency, South Acoma, and Sweetwater.

We'd like to see it named "Ballard Way". The late John Ballard was perhaps Lake Havasu City's biggest 'behind the scene' supporter.

| believe | met you through John. Him and | came to the city yard quite often to pick up cones and barriers for different events.

If you should need further information Joleen and | would be glad to supply it.

Sincere thanks,

Michael & Joleen Hankins
1181 Regency Drive
Lake Havasu City, AZ 86406

(928) 680-0406



